
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Christmas is coming to 

Indian Queens School ! 
As the Grinch discovered, you can’t stop 

Christmas from coming! 

We are keeping safety as a 

priority but we want to keep  

as many of our usual traditions 

in place, with changes as  

necessary. Please let us know  

if you have any concerns. 

Christmas lunch 

Wednesday 16th December 

More information to follow soon! 

Secret Shopping 

Within their class bubbles, children will be able 

to visit the secret Christmas shop in the week 

beginning Monday 7th December to buy gifts 

for members of the family: 

• All gifts £1.50 

• A maximum of 5 gifts per child  

• Gifts will be bagged and tagged, ready 

to go under the tree 

• We will need to know how many to buy, 

please send the slip below and cash 

back in an envelope by Monday 30th 

November so that it can be 

quarantined. 

Party day! 

Each class will have their own party in their 

classroom on Thursday 17th December and will 

be watching a professional online pantomime - 

Jack and the Beanstalk- as part of their special 

day. Drinks and snacks will be provided and 

children can wear their favourite party clothes or 

Christmas jumper. 

 

 

Presenting… Key Stage One! 

Because they can’t perform their usual Nativity 

productions, Children in Reception, Year 1 and 

Year 2 will be singing for you online in the last 

week of term: look out for some special songs on 

Google classroom! More information to follow. 

Colours of Christmas Raffle 

We can’t hold a fair this year, but we can hold 

this year’s raffle online and you will be able to 

buy tickets at home! Look out for a message 

from the Friends of the School about how to buy 

tickets. We would like you to send items in as 

usual, this year for one hamper per year group, 

colours as listed below. All hampers will be 

quarantined  before the draw. 

Nursery  Festive glitter 

Year 1 Berry red 

Year 2 Frosty white 

Year 3 Shining silver 

Year 4 Glistening gold 

Year 5 Midnight blue 

Year 6 Christmas tree green 

Please send donations of food, drinks, toys, gifts, 

decorations etc. in your year group’s colour by 

Friday 4th December. The draw will take place 

on Friday 11th December. 

SECRET SHOPPING 2020 

Child’s name:                                                   Class: 

My child would like to buy ……. Presents 

I enclose ……… (£1.50 per present)                   Parent signature: 

PLEASE SEND SLIP AND THE CORRECT MONEY IN AN ENVELOPE BY WEDNESDAY 2nd DECEMBER 

(and please do not put siblings’ money and slips in the same envelope) 

Christmas cards   

These will need to be quarantined before your 

child can hand them out – please send them in 

a named bag and we will store them safely until 

they can be handed out. 

 

End of term arrangements  

To avoid confusion, school will finish on Friday 18th 

December at the new normal times for each 

year group. 

 

 

 

  

 

 


